
   

  
  

A group of investigators from Moscow flew to the village
Kushchevskaya 

  

A group of investigators of the central office flew to Krasnodar Territory on behalf of the Chairman
of the Investigative Committee, Alexander Bastrykin, to investigate grave and very grave crimes
committed in the past in the village Kushchevskaya.

In collaboration with investigators of the General Investigation Office for the South and the North
Caucasus Federal Districts, they will join the clearance and investigation of crimes committed in
previous years by a criminal group of Sergei Tsapok, which operated in the village Kushchevskaya.
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